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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
8th     
aDIN21st  April               DINNER MEETING AGM
         19th   April               WOMEN’S HEALTH DAY
          5th   May                  BOARD MEETING – Old and new Board

          19th May                CHANGEOVER DINNER

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   21st April
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST  $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 20th 7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAY BABY

JAN
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH  
It is one of the blessings of friends

that you can afford to be stupid with them
Ralph Waldo Emerson,  1803-1882
PRESIDENTS REPORT
Hello Everyone,

This Zonta year is coming to an end. Monday night is our AGM. That means the election of a new board. Many thanks to the nominating committee and to all the members who have agreed to stand for positions.

Due to personal circumstances, I am unable to stand as president for a second term. As most of you are aware, I have decided to close my optometry practice after spending 24 years in Woodridge. My immediate future is undecided. Consequently, this means a new beginning for me, and a new president for Zonta SGCT.

In preparation for our change-over dinner, would all board members bring their badge of office {i.e.: director, secretary, etc} to the April dinner meeting?

The Women’s Health Forum is on Saturday. Betty and Kaye have spent a great deal of time and effort to organize everything. Ladies: thank you. All we need now is public participation and attendance by our own members.

Our YWPA applicant, Jillian Thomsen, has agreed to attend our change-over dinner and tell us a little about herself. It will be refreshing to hear the views of a very dynamic young woman.

See you Saturday & Monday,

Janet
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